
From: Angel York [mailto:aniola@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 5:53 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Parking Testimony 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
After reading this excellent article http://pdxshoupistas.com/a-step-backwards-portland-may-
invite-more-cars-into-the-central-city/ , I request that you please: 

• Reduce the maximum parking ratios to at most .5 stalls across the board, and  
• Direct PBOT staff to show how any proposed ratios support the mode share goals. 

 
Thanks, 
Angel York 
7707 N Fiske 
portland or 97203 
 


